
THE ESSEX SECTION 

NOVEMBER MID-WEEK WATERFRONT LUNCH 

AND VISIT TO NOTTAGE MARITIME 

INSTITUTE 

Wednesday 20th November 2014  

An exciting change this month; a visit to the Nottage 

Maritime Institute and Museum after lunch.  We’ll lunch a 

little earlier than usual at the Rose & Crown at 12noon 

The Rose & Crown, The Quay, Wivenhoe, 

Colchester, Essex, CO7 9BX 

 

A sociable gathering of Cruising Association friends (guests 

are also very welcome). 

Then after lunch : 

Wednesday 20th November 2014 2PM 

The Quay, Wivenhoe, Essex CO7 9BX 

We have arranged to visit The Nottage Maritime Institute 

and Museum next door to the pub.  Several members of the 



organisation will be on hand eager to show us round and 

answer questions. 
 

 

http://www.nottagemaritimeinstitute.org.uk/welcome.htm 

This promises to be a great afternoon and we welcome 

those who cannot make the lunch but can make the visit.  On 

this occasion it would be good given the size of the pub 

and the arrangements at the institute if you could let us 

know if you can make either or both by responding to 

John’s address below. 

We have one of these lunches from time to time, usually the 

4th Wednesday of the month in the off-season, at different 

locations within the County. We will try to alternate 

between north & south. The only requirement is a 

waterfront location and we would like to hear suggestions 

for the next one. 

Hope to see lots of you there.   

Birgitta & Paul                      

Penny & John 

 jcblakesley@gmail.com (members only) 

http://www.nottagemaritimeinstitute.org.uk/welcome.htm
mailto:jcblakesley@gmail.com

